
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is the time of year when we celebrate Harvest in school. This year, 

although there is so much going on, we feel it is even more important 

to support our local community through Church Foodbank. With more 

and more people requiring its service, the foodbank is now in need of 

donations more than ever. 

Tinned goods can be brought into school and we will arrange for a 

collection by the church over half-term.  

Many thanks for your support.  

The Staff and children of West Park Academy 


